| am writing in support of the bill to continue tax credits for rural health providers.It is always difficult to get good providers to work in
clinics that serve some of the hardest to reach Oregonians. I've been doing that for 35 years in the Dexter area. | have appreciated
the support in the past and look forward to continuing it in the future. It has helped many people decide to work in rural Oregon.

Thank you for your support. Mary Fey



